
 

 
 

Last Day of Term – Friday 31 March 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we approach the end of term, I can confirm that Friday 31 March is a normal school day 
finishing at 2:25pm as usual.  It is NOT a non-uniform day and we expect students to come to 
school in full school uniform as normal. 
 
On Friday 21 April, we will have a non-uniform day to raise money for our partner school, Ikoba, in 
Uganda.  A team from our school were able to visit there during February Half-Term and are 
passionate about raising money to ensure that the students at Ikoba School have an excellent 
education with all of the resources that many of us here in the UK take for granted.  There will be a 
suggested minimum donation of £1 for wearing non-uniform on that day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Shaw 
Deputy Headteacher 


